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POTENTIAL REORGANISATION 
AT THE CONTROLLING SHAREHOLDER LEVEL

References are made to the announcements of the Company dated 17 July 2023, 21 July 2023 and 28 
July 2023 (the “Announcements”) in relation to the potential reorganisation of the Company at the 
controlling shareholder level. Capitalised terms used in this announcement shall have the same meanings 
as those defined in the Announcements unless otherwise stated herein.

On 3 August 2023, the Company has been informed by SOHO Holdings, the controlling shareholder of 
the Company, that the relevant industrial and commercial change registration (工商變更登記) with the 
relevant market regulatory department in relation to the transfer of Su Hui Asset to SOHO Holdings at 
nil consideration has been completed.

Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution when 
investing or dealing in the securities of the Company.
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